Dear Parents and Guardians,
Registration begins March 1, 2025, and ends March 31, 2025, for all new and currently enrolled students in the Faith Formation Program. 
All new students’ Baptismal certificates must be attached with registration and Holy Eucharist certificate if applicable.  If your child has not been baptized, please contact the Pastor prior to registering your child.  
St. Pius X Church welcomes all children into the Faith Formation Program.   All enrolled children are expected to attend class, including special programs and grade level retreats if applicable.  Parents are expected to attend program level meetings, especially for Sacramental Preparation Programs.  In addition, regular Mass attendance is expected.  Not only is this part of being a practicing Catholic, but it also only makes sense in the ongoing formation of your child’s faith.  Participating regularly in the Liturgy of the Eucharist and the Faith Formation program defines a child in their Catholic faith.
In this email you will find documents required for registration.  I am trying to make this process as convenient as possible. All required documents must be emailed, mailed or dropped off at the Faith Formation office no later than March 31st. 
Please make sure to:
· Returning students fill out Returning Student Form 
· Select your class choice
· Pay the registration fee 
· New students must email, mail or drop off Sacramental Certificate(s)
· New students – fill out New Student Registration Form 
· Email me your child’s picture for their file (school photo works best, if school picture is not available, if possible, just the headshot please) 
· Please Sign and return with registration attached Consent/Waiver Release 
All Tuition and Fees are to be paid in full.  While no child shall be denied placement based upon their ability to pay, payment arrangements and/or a request for a tuition rate reduction must be requested in writing to the attention of the Faith Formation Director.  All requests will then be shared with the Pastor.  The final decision of the adjusted tuition rate and/or payment plan rests with the Pastor.  No more than one half of the tuition fee will be returned to a family who decides to remove a student from the St. Pius X Church Faith Formation Program.  NO REFUNDS will be made after November 1st of the enrolled academic year.  No refunds will be given if the student is removed at our request because of documented behavioral issues.

